
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1040 

 

09 January 2017 

 

Mr  

26 Stroud Road 

Gloucester 

GL1 5AQ 

 

Email: @gmail.com 

 

Dear Mr  

 

Environmental Information Regulations Request Planning Applications 26 weeks 

 

I refer to your FOI request as above.  Please note that Derry City and Strabane District 

Council was formed under the Local Government Act (Northern Ireland) 2014 effective 1 

April 2015 following a Review of Public Administration and replaces the former councils 

of Derry City Council and Strabane District Council.  Requests made to the legacy 

councils since 1 April 2015 are being handled by Derry City and Strabane District Council 

and duplicate requests made to the legacy councils are being treated as one request.    

 

I can advise however that the requested information is not held by Derry City and 

Strabane District Council.  This information is held by the Department for Infrastructure.  

Please see attached in response. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Planning 

 

Enc 


